Gordon Haggitt

From: Eve Meland <reoh@mail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:17 PM
To: Gordon Haggitt

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Road name project

Dear sir: Many thanx for your being so patient and generous with your time in our phone conversation of July 9. | am
Eve Meland at 21084 Jerusalem Grade. | signed the fee waiver and road name document. | went along with what Glo
Anderson has gotten printed clearly on the google map as Garibay. It is very plain to see, making it easy to choose the
name. | understand she did it this way in an effort to be neutral among the residents on this little easement roadway,
and go with what she refers to as an ‘historical’ name. | am aware of the situation with C. Loren. My care and concern
for the safety and well being of my neighbors has never been in question. Thank you, again for being so reasonable and
helpful at PublicWorks. Eve Meland



